
 

 

 

 

11th January 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

SUPPORTING YOUR CHILD’S PROGRESS IN Y2 AND TRANSITION TO KS2 
MEETING MONDAY 29th JANUARY 5.00 PM IN THE SCHOOL HALL 

 
As the last year in KS1, and one in which they are formally assessed, Y2 is a pivotal 
year for primary aged children. In order to guide parents with how they can support 
their child’s learning at home, we would like to formally invite you to a meeting to 
discuss strategies and resources you can use, including giving you insight into how 
your child is taught in school and detailing the assessment process undertaken. 
 

On Monday 29th January at 5.00 pm in the school hall 
 
We would encourage as many of you as possible to attend this meeting. Please 
inform us whether you will be attending by filling in the form here.  We would be 
grateful if all parents could reply, even if you are unable to attend. 
 
Also on the form is an option to book a place for your school aged child/children to 
stay with Mrs Sage in the library during the presentation if you are unable to make 
alternative arrangements. 
 
Yours faithfully 

                
 
 Miss Jupp                    Miss Mulready 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FU48tNJMtUmhKRQyRYFNOvMImccgsMNCsyERo2UMn8tUQlROSktCRUhUMTZJUjZYRko0NlI3MVMzMS4u

